BYRON C. PEVEHOUSE, M.D., F.A.C.S. 2340 CLAY STREET, SUITE 402 SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 94115

TELEPHONE (415) 563-4497

013320

TO: Board of Directors, American Association of Neurological Surgeons

RE: Education Activities, Joint Section on Spinal Disorders

I attended the interim meeting of the Joint Section on Spinal Disorders in San Diego, February 19-22, 1986 and felt compelled to write to the Board of Directors about the impressive scientific program that was presented. The attendance was almost 400 to an intensive 3½ day program, including "hands-on" workshop with power instruments and also poster exhibits.

Summary of the program is attached. The Board and the Section should be proud of the advances and the level of sophistication in these educational efforts regarding spinal surgery.